



14<sup>th</sup> February 2018

**NOTICE OF AN EXTRA-ORDINARY MEETING OF  
BARTON-LE-CLAY PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON MONDAY 19<sup>TH</sup> FEBRUARY 2018, 7.30PM AT THE  
VILLAGE HALL**

Monday 19 <sup>th</sup> February 2018 at 7.30pm at the Village Hall	Leisure Committee - All Councillors
<p><b><u>AGENDA</u></b></p> <p>17/434 Apologies for Absence</p> <p>17/435 Specific Declarations of Interest Under the Localisms Act 2011 (<i>Cllrs may make declarations pertaining to the agenda at this point or at any point during the meeting</i>).</p> <p>17/436 Matters Arising – for information only.</p> <p>17/437 To consider/action Allotment usage and boundaries.</p> <p>17/438 To consider pest control quotations.</p> <p>17/439 Update Redevelopment of allotment plots 56 - 61</p> <p>17/440 To consider donation from Barton Conservation Group</p> <p>17/441 To consider options for safety surface or bark for Aerospace equipment and approve costs.</p> <p>17/442 Any other business of an <u>urgent nature or for inclusion on the next agenda</u> - for info only</p>	<p>D. Gunter (Chair) L. Davison-Williams (Vice-Chair) A. Channon G. Gardner M. McNulty J. Paxton J. Roberts J. Selley B. Thomas A. Watson</p>
Monday 19 <sup>th</sup> January 2018 at 8.30pm at the Village Hall	Planning - All Councillors
<p><b><u>AGENDA</u></b></p> <p>17/443 Apologies for Absence</p> <p>17/444 Specific Declarations of Interest under the Localisms Act 2011 (<i>Cllrs may make declarations pertaining to the agenda at this point or at any point during the meeting</i>)</p> <p>17/445 Matters arising - for information only.</p> <p>17/446 Update on planning applications refused/granted - for information only</p> <p>17/447 Update on Enforcement Notices.</p> <p>17/448 New Planning Applications: <b>CB/18/00272/FULL 9 Brookend Drive:</b> Single storey rear extension <b>CB/18/00475/FULL: 73 Osborn Road:</b> Construction of an external open porch to the front door and installation of render to the ground floor front elevation</p> <p>17/449 To approve the Parish Councils formal response to CBC Local Plan</p> <p>17/450 Any other business of an <u>urgent nature or for inclusion on the next agenda</u> - for info only</p>	<p>D. Gunter (Chair) L. Davison-Williams (Vice-Chair) A. Channon G. Gardner M. McNulty J. Paxton J. Roberts J. Selley B. Thomas A. Watson</p>
<b><u>Next meetings:</u></b>	
<p><b>Monday 26<sup>th</sup> February 2018 at 7.30pm at the Village Hall, Hexton Road</b></p>	<p><b>P &amp; R and Horticultural Show Committee</b></p>
<p><b>Monday 12<sup>th</sup> March 2018 at 7.30pm at the Village Hall, Hexton Road</b></p>	<p><b>Full Council</b></p>